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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
AUGUST

5
HAY SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL

HAWKS VOLLEYBALL APPAREL

$55.00 UA Women's
Balance Crop
Legging

$12.00 Nike Dri Fit Head
Tie 3.0 $24.00 Nike

Performance
Women's Game
Shorts

$21.00 Nike Essentials
Volleyball Knee
Pads
Available in 1 other
color.

$13.00 Nike Elite Crew
Socks
Available in 1 other
color.

$16.00 Nike Everyday
Dri-FIT Cushion
Crew Socks (3-
Pack)

$26.00 BSN Sports
Agility 2 Pocket
Short

$37.00 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant

$46.00 BSN Sports Step-
Up Backpack $36.00 BSN SPORTS

Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.
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5
HAY SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL

HAWKS VOLLEYBALL APPAREL

$37.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Pant

$36.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$25.00 Nike Brasilia 9.0
Gymsack
Available in 1 other
color.

$46.00 Nike Dry
Franchise Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$37.00 Nike Flex Woven
Short

$69.00 Nike Women's
Dry Element 1/2
Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.00 Nike L91 Custom
Tech Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$25.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.
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5
HAY SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL

HAWKS VOLLEYBALL APPAREL

$25.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
SS Tee

YouthYouth

$36.00 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$20.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.00 Gildan Youth
5.3oz Cotton T

YouthYouth

$50.00 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Women's
Dry Balance 2.0
Tank
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
Crew Tee
Available in 1 other
color.
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HAWKS VOLLEYBALL APPAREL

$46.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
LS Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$20.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
SS Tee

YouthYouth

$36.00 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$20.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.
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$19.00 Gildan Youth
5.3oz Cotton T

YouthYouth

$50.00 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Women's
Dry Balance 2.0
Tank
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
Crew Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$46.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
LS Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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